
From: Mary Szental
To: Health and Community Services Committee
Cc: Premier
Subject: new Queensland Mental Health Act
Date: Tuesday, 23 December 2014 6:52:39 PM

Dear Sir,
I am extremely concerned that the Mental Health Act before Queensland Parliament allows
for children to be Electric Shocked. To apply hundreds of volts of Electricity to the head is
barbaric and should be prohibited.
In many states and countries around the world this practice has now been banned.
I implore you to ban this activity on our children!
If a child needs help, surely only a monster would "help" by giving a child in need, electric shock.

Yours sincerely,
Mary Szental

Glebe
NSW 2037
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